










From: Christina Rieth <christina@lenfant.org>  
Sent: Friday, July 17, 2020 12:20 PM 
To: Cyrus Ariaban <cyrus@cnaengineering.com> 
Cc: cfastaff@cfa.gov 
Subject: Re: 3403 M Street 
 
Good afternoon Cyrus! 
 
Thank you for your email, and it was a pleasure speaking with you on the phone earlier today. Because 
you are in Georgetown, you are subject to additional review from the Old Georgetown Board (OGB). 
Here is a link that will explain the submission process for exterior changes: https://www.cfa.gov/project-
review/old-georgetown/how-to-submit 
To reiterate from our phone conversation, the Trust accepts in-kind replacements. If the existing 
windows are vinyl, we will approve vinyl windows of the same dimension. However, I would check if 
OGB will approve in-kind replacements/vinyl windows or a more historically. appropriate. window. I've 
cc'ed the general inquiry, and hopefully someone will be able to help you 
 
As for the paint, please let me know what color/s you plan on repainting the front facade or if you would 
like some guidance. I've attached a Benjamin Moore discount card; anything from the "Historical Colors" 
collection is a safe bet with us. Have a great weekend! 
 
Kindest regards, 
 
Christina 
 
On Fri, Jul 17, 2020 at 11:48 AM Cyrus Ariaban <cyrus@cnaengineering.com> wrote: 

Ms.  Christina Rieth,  

This is Cyrus Ariaban the owner of the 3403 M Street, NW, Washington DC. I would like to share some 
information regarding the front windows of this property that they are really deteriorated and mostly 
hanging by scotch tape and glues.  It is getting to a point that if we don’t replace them they may fall any 
day. We have approached the Ms. Kate Kenwright in past and giving her  variety of specifications for the 
windows but we hardly heard anything from her. I would like to have a constructive meeting with you or 
your associate to go through this serious matter and fix the property to preserve the beauty and of the 
building and safe for all. 

Kindly please feel free to contacting me with the following information I’ll be trying to be available at 
your convenient time  

  

My best regards 
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Cyrus A. Ariaban, P.E. 

CNA Structural Engineers, P.C. 

7926 Jones Branch Drive, Suite 325 

McLean, VA 22102 

Tel: 703-848.0808 

Fax: 703-848.8988 

Cell: 703-598.3896 

E Mail: cyrus@cnaengineering.com  

Any drawings or specifications included with this message are the property of CNA Structural Engineers, 
P.C.. No addressee should forward, print, copy, or otherwise reproduce this message in any manner that 
would allow it to be viewed by any individual not originally listed as recipient. These drawings or 
specifications are only to be used specifically for project and sites identified herein, and are not to be 
used or reproduced in any manner without written permission from CNA Structural Engineers, P.C.. 
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